
March 16, 2021 

Thank you to the Chair and the committee for providing us an opportunity to voice our concerns at this 

meeting. We are a group of landowners and homeowners of Study Area 31 (Block 69) in Vaughan. 

We are writing this letter to express our support for the preliminary recommendation to have no new 

agricultural designation in Study Area 31 (Block 69) and for these lands to remain rural.  

Thank you once again, and we will continue to observe your voting on the issue.  

Thank you, 

Landowners and Homeowners of Study Area 31 (Block 69)  

Antonio Vani 
Sandra & Bill Vani 
Adele Buono 
Margaret Sant 
Steve & Christine Sant 
George Sant & Sons Green Houses 
Audrey Sant 
Rick Sant 
Dan Sant 
Jim Sant 
Maria Orlando 
Dan Cesana 
Bob & Giovanna Lamb 
 
 
 

 

 

 


